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NOTICE OF HEARING DELAY 
 

April 19, 2021 

 

Dear Sir or Madam:  

 

 You are receiving this letter because you were a recipient of a NOTICE OF HEARING dated 

April 8, 2021. That notice referenced an appeals hearing scheduled for April 27th at 1 p.m. at the Caswell 

County Historic Courthouse.  

 

The previously scheduled appeals hearing has been postponed for at least 90 days. When the 

appeals hearing is rescheduled, you will receive a new legal notice per North Carolina General Statute 

160D-406(b).  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Matthew Hoagland 

Caswell County Planning Director 
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